
 
Newsletter 

Friday, March 2, 2018 
 
Reading: We will be back in our guided reading groups. We are going to be reading and answering 
questions using a fiction text A Place for Hummingbirds. We will also be discussing and doing activities 
with cause and effect. 
 
Writing: We will begin our unit on opinion writing. We will begin talking about what is an opinion and do 
some small writings to get us started. On Friday they will decide and write about which makes a better 
pet a cat or a dog. 
 
Spelling: Next week pattern is double consonant r, n, p, d, l, and t. 
 
Math: We will begin doing math twice a day. During regular math they are going to be learning about 
area and how to find area of a shape. During the second math time we are going to be working with 
telling time and elapse time. Elapse time is kind of difficult for some of them. 
 
Celebrating Bulldog Cheer Winners 
                                                                  Hard Worker                 Miles Harget  
                                                                  High Academics            Atticus Gassen 
                                                                  Golden Rule                   Kylie Gibbson 
                                                                  Cool Kid                          Alexis Clemens 
 

to everyone who was able to come to the ecosystem night. The kiddos did a lot of hard 
work getting ready for this night. We will have it up the rest of next week if you are able to drop by and 
see it. 
 
Have a great weekend!!!! 


